
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 07-031 
 
DATE: May 25, 2007 
 
TO: Jim McCord,  
 Chairman, Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
SUBJECT: 1R Testing from October 1, 2006 through March 31, 2007 
 
 No 1R calibration tests were reported to the Test Monitoring Center during the period from October 
1, 2006 through March 31, 2007. Refer to the October 2006 report for the current status of the 1R test. 

 
 Reporting Data Calibrated on 3-31-07 

Number of Labs 0 1 
Number of Stands 0 1 
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